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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: PDKing0000@aol.com
Sent: Friday, June 03, 2011 5:02 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Cc: donaldjaym@comcast.net
Subject: RO337 California Linen Geophysical Survey Scheduled for 6/14 and 6/15/11

Hi Mark, 
  
We obtained the City encroachment permit today for work in the public right-of-way.  We are presently scheduled to 
perform the geophysical survey 6/14 and 6/15/11.  Once we receive the survey results I will let you know if any of the 
proposed sampling locations in the street change.  Please let me know if you have any questions.  Thank you! 
  
Paul 
  
Paul H. King 
Professional Geologist 
 
P&D Environmental, Inc. 
55 Santa Clara Avenue, Suite 240 
Oakland, CA 94610 
 
(510) 658-6916 telephone 
(510) 834-0152 facsimile 
(510) 387-6834 cellular 
Paul.King@pdenviro.com 


